Parsons, Susan

From: Travis Williams [travis@willametteriverkeeper.org]

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2010 5:39 PM
To: Parsons, Susan
Subject: July 14th.

Ms. Parsons -

I would like to speak regarding Plastic Bags-on Wed. July 14th at the City

Council Hearing.

I will be there with Willamette Riverkeeper with colleagues from Surfrider.

Let me know what information I need to provide.

Thanks,

Travis Williams

Willamette Riverkeeper
1515 SE Water Ave., #102
Portland, July 14th 97214
503-223-6418

www.willametteriverkeeper.

org
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